From:
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stonehenge Road Proposal

Date: 04 April 2022 19:28:28

Dear Planning Inspector,

I write to object most strongly to the road scheme proposed around and under Stonehenge.

This is a Global Heritage Site. At around 5,000 years old it is the most important in the whole world. Moreover, new information about Stonehenge and the people who built it and lived around it is constantly being discovered.

We are also experiencing an unprecedented climate change crisis.

Hence we urgently need to do everything possible to reduce traffic and carbon emissions, not increase them as this scheme would do. And we need to enhance and protect our Heritage for all time.

The Secretary of State has said that the scheme is "Significantly adverse" The World Heritage decisions of 2021 must be taken into account. The Environment Act of 2021 sets out new and higher standards for nature recovery.

In the light of all this, the A303 road scheme must be properly re=examined and less damaging alternatives to road building must, and can, be found.

Yours sincerely,

Katharine Bligh

